
I strongly support the National Popular Vote  HB 2927 with no referral to voters! I feel that sending NPV 
to the voters is the cowardly way of opposing the NPV.   
 
The opposition will vastly outspend the proponents to defeat the NPV.  I urge senators to take 
responsibility to represent the people and not to run for cover by passing the buck. 
 
If a senator opposes, he/she should be transparent about their position. 
 
I support the NPV HB 2927 and would like to see it passed in the Oregon state senate. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Amelia Gonzalez 
2034 SE Grant Street 
Portland OR 97214 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


